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ELP welcome event for new deputy and assistant headteachers (primary)

Wednesday, 25 September 2019, 16:00 - 17:30
1 hours 30 minutes 
Location Castlebar School, Hathaway Gardens, W13 0DH

Hear about what's on offer this year for deputy and assistant headteachers in Ealing, from senior staff in Ealing Learning Partnership (ELP) and EPTSA.

'Looking back and looking forward' - meet with other new deputy and assistant headteachers and have an opportunity to discuss priorities for the year ahead.

Q&A with experienced deputy headteachers.

Use the booking link below.

Contacts

eptsa@castlebar.ealing.sch.uk
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